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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

On Wednesday 13th March 2024 Class 3 will perform ‘The Wild Bunch’, which they have been 

rehearsing hard for in recent weeks. Your support with practicing lines for the play and 

supplying costumes is greatly appreciated. 

 

There will be two performances of the play: 

- 9.30am: the full school will attend this performance and it is recommended for those 

parents who will bring younger siblings.  

- 2.30pm: performance for parents and family members.  

-  

Tickets for the play will cost £2 with all money raised going towards resources for Class 3. 

Tickets are now available to purchase on Parentpay. 

We hope you will be able to join us on Wednesday 13th March. 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Minns 

Class 3 Teacher 

All school letters, news and events calendar can be found on the school’s website: www.dunswellacademy.co.uk 
 


